
Paper Petition Details  
 
Permit Parking – Upton Road 
 
We the undersigned residents of Upton Road, would like Slough Borough Council to consider 
making Upton Road residents parking only.  We are suggesting weekdays during working 
hours, but wish to be consulted should the Council have alternate suggestions. 
 
 
This petition was received on 3rd July, 2014. 
 
This petition was passed to the Engineer - Parking Development on 3rd July, 2014. 
 
This petition was responded to by the Engineer - Parking Development on 31st July, 2014. 
  
 

Final Results 

Number of Signatures 30 

 
 

Council Response  

 
Thank you for your petition requesting residents permits on Upton Road. 
 
We can consider introducing resident’s permits on Upton Road as part of the upcoming 
Pavement Parking Scheme, which is currently in the design phase. 
 
Once this has been designed, residents will receive correspondence from Slough 
Borough Council requesting feedback on the proposed scheme. The Pavement Parking 
Scheme will be introduced under an experimental order for a maximum of 18 months 
and we will then review this after 6 months and make a decision on how best to proceed 
with the final proposal. 
 
Once we have received your response we can then start to design the scheme.  
 
 


